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TAB

June 11, 2015

Ms. Ellen Green

Chief Executive Officer
KACV-TV /FM

2408 South Jackson
Amarillo, TX 79109

Dear Ellen:

Congratulations! KACV-TV and KACV-FM have successfully completed their TAB
Alternative Broadcast Inspections.

Enclosed you will find your certificates of compliance. Copies will be sent to the FCC
Field Office in Dallas.

Remember, your stations will be exempt from routine inspections by the FCC for a
period of three years from the date of issuance on the certificates. Please be sure to
post your certificates publicly as required by the FCC.

The Alternative Broadcast Inspection Program is one of the many services available to
your station as a member of TAB. We underwrite a significant portion of the cost of
providing this valuable service and others to our member stations. If you have
suggestions for additional programs we can provide, please let us know.

In the meantime, don’t hesitate to contact us if we can assist you.

Sincerely,

Michael Schneider
V.P., Legislative and Regulatory Affairs
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